
‘We learn to love and love to learn.’ 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan  BA (Hons), PQH 
 

     Monday, 20th March, 2017.  
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Please read the following notes carefully: 
 

 Parents of Pupils in Year Seven:  
The St. Ciaran’s Entrance Test will take place on Thursday, 25th May. Further 
details to follow.  

 
 Due to participation in strike action, teachers will be unavailable for work in our 

school on the afternoon of Thursday, 23rd March, 2017.  Consequently our 
school will be closed from 12.30pm. Chips and sausages will be served for dinner.    
 

 Please find attached a Dates For Your Diary for March/April.  
 

 Gaelic coaching for our Year 7 pupils commences on Monday, 3rd April.  
 

 Dublin Author Brian Gallagher will visit the Year 5/6/7 pupils on Wednesday 
morning.  
 

 Please find attached a note from Mrs.Edel McNabb (parent and Chairperson of our 
PTA). 
 

 March is the Great Daffodil Appeal Month.  A box has been placed in the school 
office should anyone want to purchase.  Daffodil pins are £1.  All proceeds go to 
Marie Curie.  Thank you. 
 

 Congratulations to Mrs. Cassie Kelly, Eskra, who celebrated her 100th birthday at 
the weekend.   
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr. Stephen Colton 
(Acting Principal) 

171, Newtownsaville Road, 
Eskra, 

Omagh, 
Co Tyrone.    
BT78 2RJ 

 

Phone: 028 82 841067 
Fax: 028 82 841067 

email: info@stpatrickseskra.omagh.ni.sch.uk 
www.stpatrickspseskra.co.uk  
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